Request for Proposals: Mellon Postdoctoral Teaching Fellows 2010-11
Departments and programs in the humanities and humanistic social sciences are invited to submit proposals for a post-doctoral fellow who will come to Lewis & Clark for one year beginning in the fall of 2009.  Fellows will teach three courses, receive active mentoring in teaching, pursue research, and contribute to the intellectual life and projects of the College. 

We encourage colleagues to use some creativity in considering how the fellows can enhance our programs.  Our application to the Mellon Foundation suggested that fellows might provide new curricular ideas and inform discussion about the latest in scholarship.  One could envision using the services of a fellow to allow a department to participate more actively in our general education program. 

We have many goals for the Teaching Fellows program, and among them is the hope that these positions might prove attractive to a diverse pool of candidates.   To that end, we encourage departments or programs to launch national searches and to consider, as always, strategies for increasing the diversity of the pool.


We envision an on-campus interview for the top candidate(s).  As in our current search protocols, no candidate will be invited to campus to interview for a position unless the department can demonstrate that it has made a robust effort to increase the diversity of the pool. 

We ask interested departments or programs to present proposals for positions to the Associate Dean (for the Faculty Council) by December 1.  A proposal should consist of an explanation and justification of the curricular areas being targeted, a tentative proposal for courses to be taught, a plan for mentoring, (including perhaps the assignment of a specific mentor who may or may not be the department or program head), an advertisement, and an advertising strategy.  


We funded one fellow our first year and currently have two Mellon candidates on campus during this year, 2009-10.   Please let us know your questions. 

Julio de Paula, Dean of the College of Arts & Sciences 
Jane Hunter, Associate Dean of the College of Arts & Sciences

